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Comments: I will like to express my dismay in the possibility that oil/gas drilling might take place in the Ruby

Mountains.  We once lived in the Elko area and spent many days in the Ruby Mountains - hiking and fishing in

the Lamoille Canyon.  It would be a shame to destroy this pristine area for oil and gas.  We should be furthering a

sustainable source of power. 


